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Grade 9 Parents Orientation
During a typical school year,  parents and guardians of our grade 9 
students are invited to an orientation presentation during grade 9 
day.  This year, we will be providing that presentation digitally.  If 
you have a question about school start up and what life is like in 
high school please submit it using this link.  Please submit your 
questions by Wednesday, September 16.  We will send  
communication to our families when the presentation is available to 
view.

COVID-19 Community Resources for Behaviour, Mental Health and 
Financial Supports

Thank You

We want to extend our gratitude to our students for their diligence 
in following our Public Health protocols.  Daily we see students 
coming to school with masks, performing hand hygiene and 
physical distancing.  We appreciate everyone’s continued efforts as 
well as our community’s support and understanding of the public 
health guidelines in place at our school.  We know that these 
guidelines will continue to be important throughout the semester.

2019-2020 Yearbooks for Sale

Did you miss out on buying a 2019/20 Yearbook? There is a limited 
stock available for sale. If interested please email 
Helene.burmeister@yrdsb.ca, she will add it to your School Cash 
online account for payment. Once payment has been confirmed 
arrangements will be made to get it to the student. 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2001%20King%20Rd%2C%20King%20City%2C%20Ontario%20L7B%201K2%2C%20Canada%2C%20King%20City%2C%20Ontario%2C%20L7B%201K2%2C%20Canada
mailto:king.city.ss@yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:joseph.damico@yrdsb.ca
mailto:pina.viscomi@yrdsb.ca
mailto:timothy.wesson@yrdsb.ca
mailto:luisagale@hotmail.com
mailto:harp.panesar@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdfyuglGKE9Tr9tYi1RNZHMvqsuWjW798KySZGnmWfFWVdzpQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/Repository/NewsEvents/Pages/BoardNews/Coronavirus-Community-Supports.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/Repository/NewsEvents/Pages/BoardNews/Coronavirus-Community-Supports.aspx
mailto:Helene.burmeister@yrdsb.ca
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School News Important Dates

To view our entire school calendar 
online click here.

Monday, October 12th 
❏ Thanksgiving

Tuesday, October 13th 
❏ Rotation #3 Begins: Cohort A - 

in person Cohort B - online

Thursday, October 15th 
❏ Spirit Day - Wear Purple!

Monday, October 19th 
❏ Interim Report Cards 

distributed (digitially)

Tuesday, October 27th 
❏ Rotation #4 Begins: Cohort A - 

in person Cohort B - online

Thursday, October 29th 
❏ Teacher Interview Night 

(virtual - details to follow)

Do you use Google Calendar?
Add our email address to add our 
calendar to your calendar, and 
never miss an event again!

king.ss@gapps.yrdsb.ca

ATTENTION: the Cafeteria is closed for 
the year.

Exams and Vacations
Please be reminded not to plan vacations over the examination 
periods in January or June.  Exam dates must be adhered to and 
will not be re-arranged, except for cases of serious illness.  
Exams are critical demonstrations of student learning and missing 
an exam can have a major impact on a final mark.

Dual Credit Courses
Many KCSS Grade 11 & 12 students are taking Dual Credit 
courses and finding them to be valuable learning experiences. As 
ministry-approved courses, Dual Credits allow students (while they 
are still in secondary school), to take college or apprenticeship 
courses that count towards both the Ontario Secondary School 
Diploma (OSSD) and a postsecondary certificate, diploma, or 
degree, or an apprenticeship certification.

For more information, please watch the video below and contact 
our guidance department.

Virtual Post Secondary Fairs
Due to Covid-19 closures there will be no in person College or 
University fairs this year.  However organizers have moved online 
this year to provide information to interested students.

Ontario Universities Fair: This website contains information about 
school programs, residences, costs,scholarships, applications and 
more.

Ontario College Fair: This year, the College Fair is going virtual on 
October 21st and 22nd.  It is an opportunity to learn about college 
programs in Ontario, as well as, talk to recruiters, staff and 
students.  Information about registering for the virtual fair will be 
posted on the website soon.

 

Late bus?
Bus running late?  Bad weather?  Don’t 
forget to check the late bus report at 
www.schoolbuscity.com to get an update on 
the bus’ expected arrival time.

Study Hall Sign Up
Application Fee Update:

There will not be a $20 application fee for the Fall 2020 session. 
For applicants who have already applied the $20 will be refunded. 

Ontario Youth Apprenticeship Program 
(Accelerated OYAP) Information Session

 

If your child is interested in pursuing a career in the Skilled Trades, we 
invite you to have a look at the Accelerated OYAP Information website 
and our YRDSB OYAP Video to find out more information about the 
exciting apprenticeship opportunities available through YRDSB and our 
College and Training Center partners.  The Skilled Trades offer excellent 
employment opportunities, training in state of the art facilities and higher 
than average career satisfaction.  We hope to hear from you.

Please see information about OYAP Open Houses on page 3.

Toonies for Turkeys - Reminder
The ESP (Empowering Student Partnership) Team would like your 
help to raise funds for families in need here in King Township with 
Toonie for Turkeys. Your donation will go to the King Township Food 
Bank so that they can provide residents with much needed food 
items to get them through these trying times.

Due to Covid we are not permitted to have donations of 
non-perishable food items here at the school as we have done in 
the past.  So, we have set up a KCSS Toonies for Turkeys School 
Cash Online account that will be open on Monday Sept 28th until 
Friday October 9th 2020

Please give generously for those who need it most. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RiVXlxyATMc
https://www.ontariouniversitiesfair.ca/
https://ontariocollegefair.ca/
http://www.schoolbuscity.com
http://www.bit.ly/YRDSBOYAP
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RiVXlxyATMc
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
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School News

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/548203117 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/548203117 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
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https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/548203117
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https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/548203117 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/548203117 
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http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx

